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COCK O’ THE WALK RESULTS …….. DECEMBER 2011 

 
CAPTURES : HEAVIEST  

SPECIES WHT LINE S/J ANGLER BOAT CLUB PTS 

MARLIN        

        

SHARK        

Mako  78.7 8 S/M Peter Ryan Outcast Shoalhaven 5 

        

TUNA        

        

OGF        

Kingfish 11.2 8 S/M Mitch Ryan Outcast Shoalhaven 5 

        

 

CAPTURES : MOST MERITORIOUS 
SPECIES WHT LINE S/J ANGLER BOAT CLUB PTS 

MARLIN        

        

SHARK        

Mako 78.7 8 S/M Peter Ryan Outcast Shoalhaven 5 

        

TUNA         

        

OGF         

Kingfish 11.2 8 S/M Mitch Ryan Outcast Shoalhaven 5 

        

 

 

 

CAPTURE POINTS FOR MONTH  

 

 

 

TAG & RELEASE POINTS FOR MONTH 

Shoalhaven 20 “Mr Hooker” Bermagui 20000 5 

  “Shockwave” Eden 3450 4 

  “Wild Bill” Kiama 2000 3 

  “Xiphias” Kiama 2000 2 

      

        

PROGRESSIVE CAPTURE POINTS 2010-2011            PROGRESSIVE TAG & RELEASE POINTS 2010-2011 

Shoalhaven 87 Batemans Bay 19   

Jervis Bay 60 Kiama 18   

Shellharbour 39 Shoalhaven 8.5   

Batemans Bay 26 Bermagui 7   

Merimbula 10 Canberra 6   

Ulladulla 10 Shellharbour 6   

Kiama 9 Merimbula 6   

Eden 5 Eden 4   

Bermagui 5 Jervis Bay 3.5   

Canberra 5     
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Shoalhaven continue with their charge up the capture points but what a dismal month for the 

majority of clubs! Of course Christmas festivities cut into the fishing time and I know that there 

were Marlin taken at Merimbula and Eden as well as Bermagui. Obviously not all fishing is on 

Zone days and that’s just the way it is. Never mind….at least the fish are about and things can only 

get better! 

 

While it is good to get Zone points it is also important that you just get out there and have fun 

fishing. With so much bad news around it is important to get your priorities right and make the most 

of every day.  

 

With tournaments in both Bermagui later this month and Batemans Bay next weekend I am sure we 

will see some good results coming through.  

 

Next weekend there is also a children’s fishing competition hosted by Kiama GFC. This is a charity 

event with money raised being donated to the Peter Borough Special School. 

 

A reminder for those in doubt…..all zone weekends are the 2
nd

 and 4
th

 of every month plus any 

gazetted NSW Public Holidays and nominated tournaments. 

 

The year goes by so quickly and our Interclub is scheduled for March. As it is out of all ports there 

really is no reason why there should not be a good number of boats competing. Please promote this 

within your club. 

 

At the Zone meeting last night we accepted the quote for the trophy cabinet which will be 

completed in the next couple of months.  We are also getting all our trophies refurbished and 

repaired where necessary. It has taken a while but I am pleased than we a re finally getting this 

much needed fixture which will be housed at the Catalina Sports and Leisure Centre (formally the 

bowling club) in Batemans Bay. This is where we will be having future meetings such as our AGM. 

 

We also accepted the generous offer from Mark Way and the Kiama GFC to include two new 

categories for trophies in the COW. They will be …… Most Sharks T&R Boat and Most Marlin 

T&R Boat.    

 

Stay safe and enjoy you fishing. 

Sanchia 


